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December 2012                        

Dear Friend,

Merry Christmas!  May the coming year bring you life’s true blessings- peace, love, joy and hope.

Grace United Church of Christ is a special place.  It is a place to worship God with authenticity and with spirit.  It is a place committed to serving justice and loving kindness. Grace is an Open and Affirming church- where everyone, no matter who they are or how God has created them, is welcome in every aspect of church worship and life.  For many of us, Grace UCC feels like home because it is one of the few places where Jesus’ vision of loving one’s neighbor and loving God above all else comes to life.

We operate this church with a budget that is much smaller than most churches in our area.  We are committed to being fiscally responsible and all donations to Grace UCC go far.  This Christmas, we ask you to consider making a year-end gift to the church.

Over the past year we have kept Grace UCC’s commitment to outstanding worship and life-changing mission work.  As we look ahead to 2013 we want to continue to support a number of local mission projects, including Family Promise (the new name for Interfaith Hospitality Network), Habitat for Humanity, The Heifer Project, the Flemington Food Pantry (and Feeding America), and SAFE in Hunterdon.  In addition, our worldwide missions include a church sponsorship of a child in Zambia, and, through our Pennies and Nickels program, the church provides a number of needed items through Church World Service.

A generous donation would mean so much to the future of Grace UCC. An envelope has been enclosed for your convenience.  Your yearend gift will help our church continue its mission of serving justice and loving kindness…thank you.

With warm wishes,
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Bill Taylor, Financial Secretary

Grace United Church of Christ

18 Court Street

Flemington, NJ 08822
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